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September 4, 2020          
 
 
 
Members of the Siting Council+ 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
 
RE:   Exempt Modification # EM-T-MOBILE-051-190924 

           3965 Congress Street, Fairfield CT 06824  
         Latitude: 41. 1883470  
         Longitude: -73.2990760 
         T-Mobile Site#: CT11077C- L600 

            
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
 
T-Mobile is requesting to withdraw their exempt modification for the tower located at 3965 Congress Street, 
Fairfield CT 06824 (Fairfield Fire Rescue #5).  
 
EM-T-MOBILE-051-190924 was approved on October 15, 2019.  T-Mobile will be incorporating these 
modifications into their new project.  The tower and property owners are The Town of Fairfield, and will 
receive a copy of this letter.   
 
Please accept this letter as official notification to withdraw EM-T-MOBILE-051-190924.  
 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
 Victoria Masse 
 Mobile:  860-306-2326 
 Fax:      413-521-0558 
 Office:   420 Main Street, Unit 2, Sturbridge MA 01566 
 Email:   victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 
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Attachments 
cc:  
First Selectman Brenda L Kupchick 
Sullivan Independence Hall 
725 Old Post Road 
Fairfield CT 06824 
 
 
Sullivan Independence Hall 
725 Old Post Road 
Fairfield CT 06824 
Attn: Jim Wendt 
Planning Director 
       

 
 


